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On Monday, September 24, at 7:14 a.m., the Sioux County Sheriff’s Office investigated a motor vehicle
accident that occurred on 390 street, eight miles west of Sioux Center, IA. Upon further investigation, the
accident actually happened at approximately 12:30 a.m.

Matthew Moore, age 24, of Hawarden, IA was driving a 1999 Honda VT1100 motorcycle eastbound on 390t
Street. Moore reported that a vehicle travelling westbound entered the eastbound lane; Moore moved to the

other lane to avoid the vehicle, lost control of the motorcycle and entered the north ditch. The westbound
vehicle did not stop after the accident occurred.

Moore was transported by private vehicle to the Sioux Center Hospital. He was later transported to Avera
McKennan Hospital in Sioux Falls for further treatment of his injuries.

The Honda sustained approximately $1,500 in damage.

If you have any information about this accident, you are asked to contact the Sheriff’s Office.



